
FREE for CERTIFIED TEACHERS! 
Professional Development Workshop 

Powering the Curriculum by Fusing Art with Math and Science:  
Magnifying STEAM Studies  

 Monday, June 4th & Tuesday, June 5th, 2017      8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
at Janet Kahn School of Integrated Arts Library, 9717 Indian School NE, Albuquerque, NM 87112 

Learn How to Use Art to Reinforce Deeper Learning  
Through Reality-based Perspectives    

with Scientific Illustration:  daVinci’s Curiosity  
and M.C. Escher:  The Aesthetics of Symmetry 

 Education that naturally reflects the world it teaches allows the 
ability to apply knowledge from a multidisciplinary, reality-based 
perspective.  Learning through art has the power to expand and 
influence traditional STEM fields of study, as well as other subjects 
across the board.  A curriculum that infuses art based in 
mathematical elements can lead students to better understanding of 

all subjects. 
       

At this workshop, you’ll receive: 
 Methods to discuss art and make art to engage students of all abilities. 
 Lesson guides, visual aids, hand-outs and art making instruction. 
 Art supplies used during the workshop. 
    Inspiration and instruction on how to look at and discuss art with    
       students to strengthen skills and learning across the curriculum. 
 
                           

Teachers’ comments:   “The trainings keep me feeling inspired and joyous. I look forward to them so much.”~“Thank 
you for role-modeling positive art instruction.”~“Outstanding, valuable program!”~ 
”An invaluable addition to a public school classroom.”~”Thank you! I include these lessons toward my professional 
development and I use it in my Domain 4 evidence as part of my teacher evaluation.”  
   

Many Thanks for generous support of this project from:  
  

                                 Art in the School is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit art education organization.  
  P.O. Box 3416, Albuquerque, NM  87190     
  (505) 306-0471   mail@ArtintheSchool.org        

Registration Deadline:  May 18th    
This workshop is free, but space is limited.  Please complete and submit the 
registration form online, available at: ArtintheSchool.org   


